
Tomlinson, E – Lenton Brae Wines 

I have difficulty accepting the need to continually have to complete the Dept of Racing, Gaming 
and Liquor's Annual Liquor Return. 

I reckon it costs me and my bookkeeper about 1 day of time and resources that I can put to 
much better use. 

I have no idea what RGL use this data collected from the wine producers of WA for. I can 
appreciate the data collected was of a purpose when the WA govt collected Sales tax on wine 
sold, but this tax collection ended when the GST was introduced in 2000! Why am I still having 
to provide this data?  

Please reform. 

Thank you 


